
 
 

 
 

Statutory Declaration  
Delta Building/Plumbing Bylaw No. 6060, 2002 

Application Centre, Community Planning and Development 
Contact Us:  604-946-3380 or CPD@delta.ca 

 

In the matter of Delta Building / Plumbing Bylaw No. 6060, 2002, and specifically:  

  

 Plumbing Permit Number:          

 

I declare that I am the registered owner and occupier of the single family dwelling located at:  

 

 Address:            

 
 
I acknowledge that the current B.C. plumbing Code will permit me to install and maintain plumbing 
systems provided the authority having jurisdiction is satisfied that I am qualified to do so.  I further 
acknowledge that in the matter of the above referenced plumbing permit that the work will be done 
by myself.  I understand that if at any time during the inspection process, the authority having 
jurisdiction believes I am not qualified to do the plumbing installation, then I will retain the services of 
a licenced plumbing contractor to complete and / or correct the work.   
 
I make this solemn declaration, conscientiously believing it to be true, and knowing that it is the same 
force and effect as if made under oath and by virtue of the Canada Evidence Act.  
 
 

Owner’s Name:        Date:          
                        (Please print) 

Owner’s signature:           

Witness:            

 
Notice to Homeowner:  
 
All work performed under a Delta Plumbing Permit must conform to the requirements of the current 
B.C. Plumbing Code.  To assist you in the plumbing installation, the Plumbing Inspectors have identified 
the following:  
 

 Use only lead-free solder  
 Use only CSA (Canadian Standards Association), ITS (Intertek Testing Services) or Warnock 

Hersey approved fixtures. Do not remove the labels  
 All plastic water lines will require a 200 psi (pounds/square inch) hydrostatic test at time 

of rough inspection  
 
The aforementioned is provided for your information and is not intended to be a complete list of the 
requirements of the B.C. Plumbing Code.  Should you have any questions regarding your plumbing 
installation please call your field inspector.   

 


